
	
	
Dear	Colleagues,	
	
In	association	with	the	members	of	our	Board	and	with	the	Louvain	Bionics,	I	have	the	pleasure	of	inviting	you	to	
attend	the	next	symposium	of	the	Belgian	Society	for	Neurorehabilitation.		Our	young	society	aims	at	bringing	to-
gether	PMR	specialists,	neurologists,	physiotherapists,	occupational	therapists,	speech	therapists,	neuropsychologists	
and	clinicians/researchers	 interested	 in	neurorehabilitation.	 	The	symposium	will	 focus	on	“New	technologies	 for	
neurorehabilitation”	and	will	take	place	at	the	Cliniques	universitaires	Saint-Luc	on	Saturday	12	March	2016.	
	
Several	distinguished	researchers	kindly	accepted	to	give	a	lecture:		
	
Prof.	Andreas	Meyer-Heim	 (University	of	Zurich,	Switzerland),	on	
robot-assisted	neurorehabilitation	in	CP-children;		
Dr	Darryl	Charles	(University	of	Ulster,	United	Kingdom),	on	games	
and	virtual	reality	for	stroke	rehabilitation;	
Prof.	Miet	De	Letter	and	Prof.	Patrick	Santens	(Universiteit	Gent),	
on	neuroplasticity	and	rehabilitation	of	aphasia,	with	regards	to	new	
technologies;		
Prof.	 Yves	 Vandermeeren	 (Université	 catholique	 de	 Louvain),	 on	
non-invasive	cerebral	stimulation	in	neurorehabilitation;		
Prof.	Martin	Edwards	 (Université	 catholique	de	 Louvain),	on	per-
ception	and	action	in	adult	and	child	rehabilitation.	
	
The	full	program	will	be	announced	in	January	2016,	by	email	and	
on	our	website	http://www.bsnr.be.		
The	registration	will	also	be	available	in	January.	
	
Looking	forward	to	seeing	you	in	Brussels	in	March	2016,	
	
Prof.	Gaëtan	Stoquart	
President	of	the	BSNR		

CALL	FOR	POSTERS	

We	offer	the	opportunity	to	clinicians	and	
researchers	to	present	a	poster	that	will	be	
displayed	throughout	the	symposium	in	the	
welcoming	 hall,	 where	 coffee-breaks	 and	
lunch	will	be	proposed.		The	topics	of	post-
ers	can	depart	from	the	symposium	theme,	
but	should	have	a	link	with	the	field	of	neu-
rorehabilitation.	 	More	 than	one	abstract	
(250	words)	can	be	submitted	by	each	par-
ticipant,	 and	must	 be	 sent	 to	 Benoît	Her-
man	(benoit.herman@uclouvain.be),	until	
the	31st	of	December	2015.	 	All	abstracts	
will	be	reviewed	by	a	scientific	committee,	
and	the	final	decision	will	be	notified	by	the	
end	of	January	2016.	

http://www.bsnr.be
benoit.herman@uclouvain.be
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